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Weekly Construction Update – August 7, 2015 

Crews continue working to connect wastewater infrastructure 
elements on-site and prepare for final street grading. This 
includes working with local utilities to finalize and test relocated 
lines. 
 
Crews will be working this Saturday, August 8. Thanks for your 
continued patience and understanding with all of the activity on 
site. 

Activities on site this week 

 Forming and pouring concrete for a new light pole base 
and the combined sewer overflow (CSO) drain vault lid. 
Concrete pouring trucks will be on-site during this work. 

 Working to connect new water pipes. 

 Connecting new wastewater infrastructure elements.  

 Working on the mechanical/electrical building interior, 
including ventilation equipment.  

 
Street work and repaving 

 The contractor continues finalizing utility restoration in 
the right-of-way, including testing a water main, 
completing a natural gas line, and restoring the street 
light that was removed to construct the tank.  

 In late August, the contractor will pave the entire 
roadway area and complete final roadway restoration 
(striping, curbs, permanent signage, etc.). This is 
expected to take one week.  

 
What to expect from upcoming activities 

 During utility work, utility agencies and companies may have vehicles, crews, and equipment on or near the site. 
While they are on-site, King County is not able to direct their work, where they park, or whether they allow their 
trucks to idle.  

 Concrete trucks will arrive on site for the concrete pours. Trucks will be connected to a large concrete pump, 
which will pour concrete for the light pole base and drain vault lid. Concrete trucks will continue to run while in 
use. If trucks are not in use, they will be turned off. 

 

 

Questions? Comments? Concerns? 
24/7 Construction Hotline: 206-296-7372 

Leave a message, and a project team member will return your call. 
 

Project Contact: Monica Van der Vieren, monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
Project Website: www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/NBeachCSOStorage 

Crews using water to control dust on-site. 

Electrical equipment inside the mechanical/electrical building. 
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